
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

4. COMMUNITY FACILITIES:  HAGLEY AND FERRYMEAD 
 
 The Board considered a report providing an overview of the operation of the Council’s community 

facilities in the Hagley and Ferrymead wards during the 2002/03 financial year. 
 
 The Board received the information and decided: 
 
 1. That John Dunphy be thanked for his report. 
 
 2. That the community facility management committees be thanked for their work. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


